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Cameron Zapata

From: Cameron Zapata
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 11:52 AM
To: Arun Kalaiselvan
Subject: RE: Regarding Woodside development project

Hi Arun,  

Thank you for your email. There 368 parking spaces proposed (this includes 170 garages). Outdoor open space with play 
toys is proposed along with the project.  

I am forwarding on your email to the applicant to provide you with additional information the unit types. 

If you have any additional questions, please let me know.  

Thank you, 

Cameron Zapata  
Senior Planner │City of Redmond 
: 425.556.2411 |: czapata@Redmond.gov  
MS: 4SPL │ 15670 NE 85th St │ Redmond, WA 98052 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE:  This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account is a public 
record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of 
confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party. 

From: Arun Kalaiselvan <arun.k@live.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 12:36 PM 
To: Cameron Zapata <czapata@redmond.gov> 
Subject: Regarding Woodside development project 

External Email Warning! Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 

Hi Cameron, 

I have few questions regarding the Woodside project in SE Redmond 
(https://www.redmond.gov/1319/Woodside). 

As far as I know, there are 170 dwelling units coming up here. Do we know how many car parking lots are part 
of the project? Also do we know if this dwelling unit has enough playing area for the kids of all age group in 
the dwelling to play? 

Thanks, 
Arun 

Attachment 4



2

 

Click here to report this email as spam. 

Attachment 4




